
Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick 

Littledean Church of England Primary School 
 

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL 
 
Telephone: 01594 822171 
Fax: 01594 825436 
Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk  
Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk 

 
 

People with time for Children 

 

6th June 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Race for Life - Friday 9th June 2017 
 
We have been asked by staff and parents to take part in the Race for Life this Friday as 
many of us have friends and family who have been affected by cancer. The children (and 
Staff) will be asked to run or walk for 15 minutes in the playground. Please ensure that 
the children have weather appropriate clothing on Friday.  
 
Please find attached the Cancer Research UK sponsor form, we would be grateful if 
donations could be made online at:  
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/littledean-c-of-e-primary. We ask that all 
donations are paid online or brought into school by Wednesday 14th June. 
 
We appreciate that we have asked for donations for various charities this year and ask 
that you support Cancer Research UK only if you feel you are able to. 
 
Friends Summer Fair 
Also on Friday 9th June we have the second of our non-uniform days for donations of 
Jazzy Jars for the Friends Summer Fair. Our theme for the day will be Wigs/ Hats / Funky 
Hair. 
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